
PLEASE NOTE: 

I have been asked to remind all teams to book their practice day boats by November 

as previously reported, this will allow all the fisheries to let out remaining boats that 

are not required by the teams. 

 

Also, notification that the Alumni Competition will not be going ahead in 2025 due to 

the lack of interest, hopefully this competition will go ahead in future years as this 

would be a great way to welcome back some previous members 
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